Nefertari International Schools

Admissions 2024 /2025

Dear Parents,
Greetings from NLS

We would like to announce that online admissions for the academic year 2024 /2025 will
start on the 15t of December for the Language School. As we give priority to current Nefertari
International School Families, we will be accepting applications for siblings first. Please feel
free to inquire or apply directly.

For further information, don’t hesitate to contact us on 01029794440 (WhatsApp) or email
us on nlsadmissionoffice@gmail.com or visit the Admission Office from Sunday to Thursday
from (8:00 AM to 01:00 PM).

Best Regards,
Admission Office
)39 Wl /85Ul
ceeday 9 dub> dus

b 9 . olalll (66,44 2023 pews 1§ s 2025/2024 ooyl plal) cilapuanl) zid Of @SEabewd ol OF 395
@) ol sludtusd! (§ 3356 Y Tslary Yol slaa¥l ol Jgud oy B gud cddlod] (656,05 ML) LiglgYI Jani LY
Bl

01029794440 e adlall Hgis ciSes Jual Lt

(51 3> 9 028 dcludl (y0) Guesl J] A5Vl e 8 8kue L3ybss @3

ﬁ‘J"-"}]‘ &L'Q Jy.cu \9.144.&.:' 239

ddball G gl oS



mailto:nlsadmissionoffice@gmail.com

